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Dear Sir/Madam

Whilst a new reactor at Sizewell is potentially needed to help underpin the UK’s future
power requirements, need it be the madness of the hugely labour intensive construction of
an archaic PWR reactor with impossible water needs?

Costly, unreliable and fraught as evidenced from experiences at Flambeaux and Norway.
Our National technical and design ability needs to be nimble and forward thinking.
Technical and design excellence must be shown to prevail here.

It must make sense to utilise a linked scheme of several banks of UK made Roll Royce
modular reactors.

Self funded and UK made and/or assembled.

Nor to be reliant on and beholden to EDF construction/fabrication and Chinese money.

Tom Brent
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